
DECLARATION

I, the undersigned Principal of Government College Kasaragod, am writing to

formally certify and acknowledge the transition of our institution to Malayalam as the

official language, in accordance with the government order issued on May 1, 2017.

This directive, conveyed by the Administrative Reforms (Official Language)

Department, mandated all government, quasi-government, public sector, autonomous,

and cooperative institutions to adopt Malayalam as their official language.

I hereby confirm that Government College Kasaragod has diligently adhered to this

official language transition, and all our records and communication are maintained in

compliance with the prescribed guidelines. This certification attests that the details of

scholarships attached are accurate and reflect the practices observed within our

institution.

To eliminate any potential confusion associated with the Malayalam sanction letter,

we have prepared an English-language version provided from HEI that includes

comprehensive scholarship details.


